
PUBLIC HEARING 
2025 BUDGET & 2024 BUDGET AMENDMENT 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Summit County Council will convince as 
the Governing Board of the North Summit Fire District and hold a public hearing 
on the 2024 amended and 2025 final operating and capital budgets.  
 
6:00 PM  
Wednesday, December 4, 2024 
Richins Library 
1885 W Ute Blvd. 
Park City, UT 84098 
 
A copy of the proposed budgets may be found on the district website at 
NorthSummitFireUT.gov or in person Monday – Thursday during regular business 
hours at 310 South Henefer Rd., Henefer.  
 

To view the Council meeting live, visit the “Summit County, Utah” 
Facebook page at 6:00 p.m. 

OR 
To participate in Council meeting: Join Zoom 

webinar: https://zoom.us/j/772302472 
 OR 

To listen by phone only: Dial 1-301-715-8592, Webinar ID: 772 302 472 
 
Members of the County Council, presenters, and members of the public may attend by electronic means, using 
Zoom (phone or video). Such members may fully participate in the proceedings as if physically present. The 
anchor location for purposes of the electronic meeting is the Richins Library 1885 W Ute Blvd., Park City, UT 
84098. Individuals with questions, comments, or needing special accommodations pursuant to the Americans 
with Disabilities Act regarding this meeting may contact Annette Singleton at (435) 336-3025 
 
 


